Jared Taxlor

From: tom long

Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2023 4:09 pm

To: Karen Watts

Cc: lauren woodcock; Scott Devonport

Subject: Tom and Lauren Long 8 Wall Street - upcoming meeting Tuesday 10th October
Attachments: 2023-10-03 Simpli Consulting Report to Reserves and Roading Committee.pdf

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or
respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mrs Watts,

Apologies, in my first email | incorrectly stated February instead of October. Please see my amended email
below requesting that Mr Scott Devonport be granted the right to speak on our behalf at the meeting to
be held next Tuesday 10™ October at 1.00pm. Please find attached report compiled by Scott Devonport to
circulate to the board members ahead of the meeting next week.

Sincerely

Tom Long

Dear Mrs Watts,

Please see the attached report from Scott Devonport relevant to the tree issue concerning our property at
8 Wall Street, Taupo.

Today, we wish to formally request that Mr Scott Devonport be granted the right to speak on our behalf at
the meeting on Tuesday the 10th of October.

We would appreciate it if you could print and circulate it to the members of the board who will be
attending (prior to the meeting next week).

We would also appreciate your replying to this email to let us know that this communication has been
received.

Many thanks
Sincerely

Tom and Lauren Long



